
Friday 18th November   

Website: www.broadoak.salford.sch.uk 
Email: broadoak.primaryschool@salford.gov.uk 

Twitter: https://twitter.com/Broadoak_PS 

Dates for your Diary 

21stb Nov 
Wear read, white or blue to school in 
support of the National football 
team 

21st Nov 
6D forest school rescheduled to 
Friday 25.11.22 

22nd Nov Nasal Flu Vaccinations in school 

30th Nov 
Pantomime (am - EYFS & KS1 / pm - 
KS2) 

7th Dec Y6 Visit to the Imperial War Museum 

9th Dec 
Christmas Jumper Charity Day - Save 
the Children - Donation on P.Pay 

12th Dec 
9:15am - LKS2 Concert 
2:00pm - UKS2 Concert 

13th Dec 
9:15am - UKS2 Concert 
2:00pm - LKS2 Concert 

13th Dec Year Five / Six Disco (6pm - 7:30pm) 

14th Dec 
9:15am - KS1 Concert 
2:15pm - Reception Concert 

15th Dec 
9:15am - Nursery Concert 
2:00pm - KS1 Concert 

16th Dec KS1 & LKS2 Party Day 

19th Dec Christmas Dinner Day 

20th Dec EYFS Party Day 

20th Dec School Closes for Christmas Break 

4th Jan School Re-opens 

Salford Primary School Cross - Country Races 
Friendly reminder about the Salford Cross Country dates: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
There are no changing facilities at the venue, therefore, 
competitors need to arrive ready and changed at least 
15mins before their races. School staff will be liaising with 
the children who wish to take part ahead of the events 
and will issue kit on the Friday ahead of the race to those 
children who are wishing to take part. 

Dates Race Time Distance 

Y3 & Y4 Boys 9:30am 1000m 
26th Nov 

10th Dec 

21st Jan 

Y3 & Y4 Girls 9:40am 1000m 

Y5 & Y6 Boys 9:50am 1500m 

Y5 & Y6 Girls 10:10am 1500m 

Children in Need - Charity Event 
Today, we all came into school wearing our pyjamas to raise money for  
the charity Children in Need.  Thank you for all of  the donations so far - if 
you haven’t yet made a donation and wish to, please visit:.  
https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=7866  

National Anti-Bullying Week 
This week, the children started the week with a focus on 
kindness - one of our Broadoak school values. They have 
then learnt about bullying, how to report it and how to stop 
it if they see it happening to others.   

World Cup - England Football Match 21.11.22 
On Monday 21.11.22, all children are  invited to wear red 
white or blue in support of our National football team. The 
children will have the opportunity to watch the football 
match whilst they are in school from 1pm.  Years 3-6 will be 
able to watch this in the hall and Year 1 and 2 will  watch 
the match in their classrooms.  Children who do not wish to 
watch the football match, will complete activities in class.   
As a result both year 6 classes will have forest school on 
Friday 25th November.  

Children in Need Tapathon 
Some of our children have had an exciting time recently, Iona  (Y6), Ruby, 
Rosie and Daisy (Y5) and Callie (Y4) performed a live demo of their 
tapathon routine for CBBC Newsround this morning. It’s all part of 
Children in Need.  
With lots more tappers, they will be performing the tapathon at the 
Trafford Centre tonight and again on Sunday, when they join with dance 
schools all around the country. They  will then all perform at the same 
time, hopefully raising lots of money. Well done girls we are very proud of 
you and hope you enjoy your performances.  

Well done to other fundraisers  
We would also like to give a shout out to Eleanor, Humaira and Grace in 
Year Six for organising their own fundraiser event for Children in Need 
over the weekend.  They have baked cakes for sale and planned fun 
activities  for others to join in - all to raise money for  the charity.   
Well done girls, we are very proud of you! 

Football Tournament Y6 
Some of our Year Six boys competed in a 
Manchester United Foundation tournament at 
The Cliff training ground on Thursday afternoon. 
Amazingly, they finished in second place in a very 
close competition. Coach Vicki and Mrs Calton 
were so impressed with the teamwork, 
leadership, encouragement and enthusiasm 
shown by all of the boys involved.   

Dodgeball Cluster Tournament 
Today, Year Five and Six children participated in a cluster dodgeball tournament here at school and won! Throughout the 
tournament, they showed resilience, enthusiasm and fantastic teamwork.  Coach Kim is very proud of them all.  The children 
are now through to Salford dodge ball finals. More information to follow in the New Year.  Thank you to Coach Kim for 
coordinating the event.  Go Team Broadoak! 
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